The Shrawley BlueBelles.

Jill Griffin and I took over the Group from SWAGS in April 2021. Everything was immediately delayed due to Covid Lockdown, and we then planned our first meeting for July 2021 – which was again delayed due to Lockdown.

We eventually had our first meeting in August 2021.  
We have continued with a very varied topic every month – from Hannah Collip who works for Lego (we all had to make a Duck from 5 pieces of Lego!!), then a very interesting presentation from The Shrawley Historic Society continuing with a fun Tai Chi evening.


We have a very full programme for the rest of 2022 and are already planning our events for 2023. We are sure there is a lot of hidden talent in Shrawley Village and we will endeavor to include this in our future programme of events.

We would like to thank everyone especially our members for their support and the Shrawley Community in general.

The Membership has been amazing - this includes long standing residents of Shrawley to new ladies who have recently moved into the Village wanting to meet local people, make new friends and contribute to Shrawley Village life.

